
Greetings S.T.A.R.S. Parents, 

Monday, May 27th: PSCA & STARS will be closed for Memorial Day. Payment is expected for 
this day. 

Information regarding registration for the 2019-2020 school year will be released school wide this 
month. Registration will open in June.
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CONTACT INFO:

Director: Rainey Sarasin

Email: plymouthstars1@gmail.com Phone: (734)748-0674

For all billing inquiries, Office Hours are from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m., Monday - Friday.
   Email: starspayments@gmail.com Phone: (734)301-6030

2019 MONTHLY BILLING DATES 

May 3rd:  Billing period May 6th - 24th 
May 24th:  Billing period May 27th - Jun. 14th
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